ATTENTION

BUILDERS, DEVELOPERS, AND SUBDIVIDERS

The City of Lockhart has updated its impact fees to
reflect the current cost of infrastructure projects, and
to make adjustments to the road, water, and
wastewater impact fee capital improvements plans.
The new fees are higher than the previous impact fee
rates. However, the previous fees will remain in affect
for all building permits until October 1, 2017.

In addition, building permits for construction on lots
shown on a final subdivision plat approved before
October 1, 2017, will continue to be charged the
previous fees until October 1, 2019. Building permits
for construction on all other lots will be charged the
new rates effective October 1, 2017.

For more information, contact Dan Gibson, City
Planner, by phone at 512-398-3461, ext. 236, or by
e-mail at dgibson@lockhart-tx.org.




